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I would like to make a submission regarding the proposed beach wall in Wamberal NSW. I believe 
experts have given their opinion that this wall could have very negative impacts on the beach, which 
is a wonderful asset for the entire area to enjoy. An expensive beach wall which will directly benefit 
very few people do so at the detriment to many others. 
 


